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July 6, 2007 

 

Dear Parties Galore, 

 

I wanted to let you know what a pleasure it was to have Parties Galore cater our Chemical Safety 

Excellence Awards luncheon in Atlanta on May 9th. We received so many compliments on the 

delicious lunch you prepared. Your attention to detail was only outdone by your professionalism. 

 

I truly appreciated the courteous service provided by your staff – your team is outstanding and I 

enjoyed working with each of you! 

 

Thank you again for helping to make our event such a success. I will give my highest 

recommendation to others to choose Parties Galore for any event they may have in the Atlanta 

area. 

 

With warm regards, 

Faith E. McCoy 

Sales and Marketing Assistant 

Chemical and Fertilizer Sales and Marketing 
 


